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2021 Fiscal Sustainability Update 
 

On June 24, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council consider, as part of the 2022 Budget process, the establishment of an 

incremental and dedicated Rapid Transit Capital Levy, to help fund the non-growth 

portion of major new transit initiatives, such as the Yonge North Subway Extension 

and future Bus Rapid Transit expansions. 
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